
 

 

1st December 2021 

Infant Nativities 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to our Nativity performances over the new few weeks. To 

keep us all safe, here are some guidelines that we kindly ask you to follow to ensure the performances can go 

ahead. This is subject to change at any time, should the local authority advise us that there is an increased risk 

of coronavirus cases.    

 

Information about your child’s Christmas Nativity performance: 
 

- Each family will have 2 tickets per child to come and watch their child’s performance and you can find 

your tickets at the bottom of this letter. Office staff will also have a class list to check you in on arrival. 

- We kindly ask that younger siblings do not attend to ensure we can keep numbers low in the hall. If this 

is will cause difficulty, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

- Masks will be required upon entering school and throughout the performance, please remain seated 

throughout the duration of the performance. 

- Parents are welcome to collect their child after the performance, but we ask you to remain in the hall until 

we let you know when it is safe to collect them. They can be collected at their usual collection points.  

- The windows will be open in the hall during the performance so please dress in warm clothing! 

- Doors will not open until 1.40pm, so please wait until a member of staff invites you in. As we are only 

having one ‘class’ set of parents in at a time, you will all have a good view.  

- Finally, we kindly ask that you take a lateral flow test on the day of your child’s performance and that if 

you have any symptoms at all that you do not attend. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support on this matter. Our job is to ensure the children have a wonderful time, 

that you get to enjoy the ‘normality’ of a Nativity and that everyone remains safe during this difficult time.  
 

The Infant Team 

Perfect Parrots 7th December 1:45pm 

Terrific Tigers 9th December 1:45pm 

Jolly Giraffes 14th December 1:45pm 

Marvellous Monkeys 15th December 1:45pm 

Lovely Leopards 16th December 1:45pm 

 

 


